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December 10, 1971
-

*

L. Manning Huntaing
Director of Regulation

The proposed public sanouncement regarding the Oconee Draft
Statement is enclosed. Joe Fouchard, Public Information, and
Las Rogers have concurred in it.

It is my understanding from Jim Beckerley with whom you discussed
the Draft Statement that you wish the announcement to be relatased
on Monday, December 13, the date of the Statement. I will follow
through on this schedule.

I will be pleased to diecuse this announcement with you if you so
desire.

Gene A. Blanc
Gene A. Blanc, Assistant Director

for Environmental Protection
Division of Radiological and

Environmental Protection

Enclosure:
As Stated
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